
From: Laura Hardisty [mailto:Laura.Hardisty@colchester.gov.uk]  
Sent: 10 January 2019 14:29 
Subject: January E-Brief from North Essex Parking Partnership 
 

Hello all, 

The North Essex Parking Partnership has issued its latest Councillor E-brief newsletter - see 
below or here.  

Part of the drive for setting up this e-newsletter is to improve everyone’s understanding of 
parking management and encourage innovation in its delivery. Please can you circulate this 
to all Councillors in your authority area.   

 We will also be posting a link on our LinkedIn 'North Essex Parking Partnership' and Twitter 
@nepp_parking pages, please do share and retweet the message. 
 
So I can keep a rough track of when each area has forwarded the newsletter, please could 
you email be back to let me know you have sent the email. I will issue to Colchester and 
Essex County Council Councillors. 
 
If you have any feedback please do let me know. 
 
Kind regards 
Laura 

 

Laura Hardisty 

Communications Business Partner 

Colchester Borough Council - Daily Operations 

  

01206 282434 or 07944 119629 
www.colchester.gov.uk  

 


